
 
Saturday 24th August Feast of St Bartholomew 

Sunday Vigil 5.30pm St Michael  

SUNDAY 25th August 

9.00am St Bernadette             ​Pro populo 

10.15am SS Peter & Paul       ​Middleton, Grogan, Crane and Luetchford 

11.30am St Michael   ​ ​ ​  ​         Val Phillips 

Monday 26th  August Feast of Blessed Dominic Barberi 

Vespers at 6.10pm St Michael  

6.30 pm St Michael ​ ​    ​      Tony Gallagher 

Tuesday 27th August Memoria of St Monica 

9.30am St Bernadette​   as announced  

Wednesday 28th August Memoria of St Augustine 

6.00pm St Bernadette          ​Holy Souls 

Thursday 29th August Memoria of the Beheading of St John the Baptist 

12.00pm St Michael  ​Connie McGee 

Friday 30th  August Feria 

9.30am St Bernadette     ​Jane Morgan 

12.00pm SS Peter and Paul  ​   ​(​followed by Rosary in the Lady Chapel​)  

Saturday 31st  August Feria 

Adoration and ​Confessions 11.00-11.30am ​St Michael  

Sunday Vigil 5.30pm St Michael​   Kathleen McCormack 

SUNDAY 1st September 

9.00am St Bernadette    ​Maureen Corbett 

10.15am SS Peter & Paul ​Benedetto Carmela 

11.30am St Michael   ​ ​ ​  ​      Bernard McAllister 

 
Adoration of the Blessed  Sacrament & Confessions : ​Saturday 10.30am -11.30am   St Michael’s 

 
Carmel Chapel​ ​Mass daily at 9.00am apart from Tuesday at 4.30pm  

                          Vespers and Benediction Sunday 4.30pm 

SS Peter & Paul’s Church​ ​is open for silent prayer during the following hours: 

Tuesdays 8.30am - 11.00am. Wednesdays and Fridays 10.30-3.30pm 

 

THE PARISHES OF ST MICHAEL, 
 SS PETER AND PAUL & ST BERNADETTE  

Parish Priest: ​Mgr. Mark Crisp, Giffard House, 51, North Street, 
Wolverhampton. WV1 1RJ. ​Assistant Priest:​ Fr Gary Mantle, OH 
Pastoral​ ​Assistants:​  Sr. Lydwin and Sr. Rita, Sisters of St Ann of 
Providence,173 Coalway Road WV3 7ND.   
Telephone:​ 01902 341343  9.00am -5.00pm. Other times 423005 
E-mail:​ ​rcwlvwest@gmail.com​ ​Website​: ​www.rcwlvwest.com  
Hospital Chaplaincy New Cross​ ​01902 695098,  

Russell’s Hall 01384 456111 ext. 2352 
University Chaplaincy Facebook page​: ​wolverhamptonsspeterpaul 
Twitter: ​Mark Crisp​ ​@wlvrcchap ​Weddings and Baptisms ​by appointment. 
Business Manager: ​CPM Services ​cpm59@hotmail.co.uk​  07388 994 783 
St Michael’s Hall Bookings: ​stmichaelshallpenn@gmail.com  

Twenty First Sunday in Ordinary Time Year C 
In the Parishes… 
Columban Fathers’ Mission Appeal​. ​This weekend we welcome Fathers John 
Boles and John Collins to our Parishes​ ​for the annual Columban Mission Appeal. I 
know you will make the Fathers most welcome and give generously to support their 
work around the world.​ Fr Gary 
 
Confirmations for Year 6 Children will be on November 28th this year. ​Whether your child 

is in a Catholic school or not you will need to register your child through the parish. Forms are 

now available at the back of each church. Registration Forms must be completed and returned 

to either Fr Mark or Fr Gary after Sunday Masses. Applications for this year will close on 

Sunday, 15th September. 

 

SS Peter & Paul Church Opening​ The hour from the end of Mass until 11am at SS Peter & 

Paul on a Tuesday can no longer be covered. Are there any volunteers who would be prepared 

to look after the church for that hour? Or over the lunchtime period? (Simon 07775 446697 or 

Brian 07484 142143) 

 

Volunteers at St Michael’s Needed Please Keep our after Sunday Mass tea and coffee                    

service going! If you can spare a little time, just 5 - 12 times a year, to serve parishioners and                    

help raise money for charity speak to Sarah to be added to the Rota. 07948963325. 

 

SVP Coffee morning ​will be on Wednesday 11th September at 11.00am at St Michael’s 

church hall.  All are welcome. 

mailto:cpm59@hotmail.co.uk
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Little Angels Stay and Play Group ​returns to St Michael's Church hall on Friday 6th                     

September at 09.15. Any queries or requests to join us contact Sarah:07948963325. Email:             

sarahandrews1970@yahoo.co.uk Volunteers to join our team of helpers needed as well. 

 

The Children’s Liturgy of the Word is an important part of the Mass, in that it gives young                    

children the opportunity to understand the Gospel message and participate in the Mass at their               

own level. Each of the Churches in our Parish have a small group of people already involved in                  

this ministry, but we are always open to other people coming forward, not least because               

different people bring different talents and ideas to the Liturgy, and because, as a leader, there                

is a real opportunity to enrich your own faith as you prepare to share the Gospel of the day and                    

make it relevant to the lives and experiences of young children. All that is required to lead the                  

Children’s Liturgy is a desire to help children take a more active part in the celebration of their                  

faith. There are a range of printed resources and Catholic websites for ideas and activities, and                

more experienced leaders in each parish who are very willing to offer support and mentoring. If                

you think this is an area where you would like to become more involved in the life of the parish,                    

please talk to one of the Children’s Liturgy Group where you go to Mass, or contact Marie Yeo                  

for SSPP at marieyeo@me.co, Pam Marson at St Bernadette’s at pamelat47@yahoo.co.uk or            

Teresa Scragg at St Michael’s at t.scragg@virgin.net “ 

 

Charitable outreach… 
 
Free School Meals ​are often the main meal of the day for many children. Many families will                    

struggle to provide this extra meal throughout the summer holidays. A box will be in the porch                 

of both SSPP and St Michael's until the children return to school in September. Donations of                

tinned food eg fish, fruit, meat, vegetables, rice and custard; pasta and sauces; cereal and               

UHT milk; jam and a few treats would be greatly appreciated. Many thanks! 

 

The Parish Social Committee ​invite you to Zumba Gold. A new exercise class is starting on                    

September 3 rd between 2 pm-3pm.At St Michael’s Church Hall. Zumba Gold is a mixed ability                

exercise class and is a great workout for the young and young at heart. The emphasis is on fun                   

and laughter and the class finishes with a welcome cuppa! 

 

Mass for the Anointing of the Sick will be celebrated on ​September 8th at St Michael’s                          

Church commencing at 3.00pm​. This is an annual Mass sponsored by the Wolverhampton                

District of the SVP. It is a wonderful opportunity for anyone who is sick in any way and Fr Mark                    

is encouraging you to be there or bring anyone you know to receive this special Sacrament. 

Refreshments will be provided after the Mass. Any questions please contact our local SVP              

President David Spinks on 07544960402. 

 

Fully escorted Pilgrimage to Knock Shrine, Ireland, ​14​th September 2019. £599.00 per                  

person sharing. Price includes flight with 10kg hand luggage, all transfers, 4 nights’ in Knock               

House Hotel with Full Board. All entertainment and excursions included. Wheelchair           

accessible rooms in the hotel. Limited single rooms at a supplement of £100. Groups and               

Individual bookings welcome. Contact Patricia on 01268 762 278 or 07740 175557 or email              

knockpilgrimages@gmail.com​. Knock ​Pilgrimages is a member of the Travel Trust                 

Association and is fully protected by ATOL T7613 

In the Deanery.... 

Marriage Care​ is  looking for volunteers to be trained to lead such courses in the future. If you 

are interested, please contact ​https://www.marriagecare.org.uk​ or 08003893801.  

Finance… 
Church St Michael SS Peter & Paul St Bernadette Second Collection 

Gift Aid  £336.50 £113.00 £132.50  

Non-Gift-Aid £359.40 £175.93 £  87.04  

Second Collection:  8th September Catholic Education 

                             15th September Home Mission 

                             22nd September Father Hudson’s society 
Rotas… 
Counting Teams  SS Peter and Paul 

St Michael 

(B)Rita, Maureen, Sheila 

(A) P Richards, M Richards 

(B) R Watkins,  S Williamson M Barry  
 

Cleaners  St Michael  

St Bernadette 
M Caron, C Sullivan, M Tilly ​ ​   (Friday at 10.00am) 

J Beare, C Fallon 
 

The Adoration Chapel at St Michael’s will remain closed for summer break from 22nd July                    

until the first week of September 2019. 

FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK​: ​Val Phillips, Sr Mary of the Eucharist (Carmel Monastery)​, ​Mary, Thomas 

Mackin,​ ​Fr David Duggan,​ ​Stephen Briggs, Sandra Treanor​,​ Hilary Elsden, Fr Dawid Piskorz, Katherine 

Poole,Teresa Mitchell​, ​Mary Lawley​, ​Terry O’Connor, Ann Bayley, Helen O’Brien-Coleman, Mary 

Abbiss, Peggy McHale, Patrick Quinn, Andy Callow, Fred & Celia Norton, Jean Hollingshead, Margaret 

Stokes, Leah Nixon, Pat Pool, John Dolan, Liam Dolan, Marie Looker, Lorna Ciraulo, Pat Eades, Helen 

Porter, Mary Kirby, Sheila O’Toole, Tony McGinn, Brendan Bleakley. 

FOR THOSE WHO HAVE DIED RECENTLY​: Thomas Mullen, Michael Perry, Brother Rodger Moloney, 

OH, Marie Hamond, Sue Yates, Maureen Corbett.  ​May they rest in peace. 

Safeguarding Representatives: Steve & Chris Callow (St Michael) 01902 340775,  

Maria Iafigliola (SS Peter and Paul) 07931406866 

Ann Shorthouse (St Bernadette) 01902 326334 

These parishes are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham. Registered as a charity  
No. 234216. Archbishop of Birmingham + Bernard Longley 

 

https://www.marriagecare.org.uk/

